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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     Sarah Nan

Comment:
My name is Sarah Nan, I am a designer. I find it frustrating that my creative outlet
is disturbed due to the fact of orphan works problem. 
I only hope that the process of finding the copyright holer would be an easy, less 
involved. Please have compassion to those who desire to be creative and don't hinder
the process.
Thanks kindly.
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